Barrett Township Supervisors
April 14, 2015

A workshop/regular meeting of the Barrett Township Supervisors was held on
Tuesday, April 14, 2015 at the Barrett Township Building on Route 390 in
Mountainhome, Pa. Ralph Megliola made a motion to reconvene the meeting at
7:30 a.m. The motion was seconded by Loree Guthrie and carried. All Supervisors
voted aye. It was noted that the previous meeting on Wednesday, April 8, 2015 was
recessed.

Present: Ralph Megliola, Patti O’Keefe, Loree Guthrie, John Seese, Paul Stotsenburg,
Pam Ferro, Jeryl Rinehart, Chief Steve Williams and the public.
There were no public comments on the agenda items.

New Business:

a. John Seese made a motion to advertise for the bids for the paving project for
Brutzman Extension and Spruce Cabin Road. The motion was seconded by Ralph
Megliola and carried. All Supervisors voted aye. It was noted that the bids were to
be opened at the next Supervisors’ meeting on Wednesday, May 13, 2015.

b. Ralph Megliola made a motion to issue the Fireworks Permit for Buck Hill
Falls for Saturday, July 4, 2015. The motion was seconded by Paul Stotsenburg and
carried. All Supervisors voted aye.

c. Priscilla Kice submitted a letter of interest in becoming a member of the High
Acres Park Committee. John Seese made a motion to appoint Priscilla Kice to the
High Acres Park Committee. The motion was seconded by Ralph Megliola and
carried. All Supervisors voted aye.

d. It was noted that Township Engineer Judy Stern Goldstein will attend the
workshop meeting on Tuesday, May 5, 2015 at 7:30 a.m. to discuss the Final Draft
Sign Ordinance.

e. It was noted that the workshop meeting will be cancelled on Tuesday,

April 21, 2015 at 7:30 a.m. because the Supervisors will be attending the PSATS
Convention.

f. It was noted that the Architectural Review Committee has scheduled a meeting
for Thursday, April 23" at 4:00 p.m.

g. It was noted that the next Supervisors meeting will be Tuesday, April 28, 2015
at 9:30 a.m.

h. It was noted that the next Marketing Committee meeting will be on
Wednesday, April 29™ at 5:30 p.m. at the Barrett Paradise Friendly Library.
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As there were no further business or public comment, Ralph Megliola made a
motion to adjourn the meeting at 8:20 a.m. The motion was seconded by Paul
Stotsenburg and carried. All Supervisors voted aye.

Respectfully submitted,



